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Ariana Costa

From: tcd038@aol.com
Sent: Monday, March 24, 2025 6:47 PM
To: House Judiciary Committee
Subject: Opposition to new gun laws

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Completed

 
As a lifelong resident of Rhode Island and a responsible gun owner I am strongly opposed to any more restrictions on my 
second amendment rights. I plan on following this vote closely and me and mine will continue to vote accordingly. 
Regards Thomas Drummond RN 
                     168 Midwood st Cranston 02910 
                     401-316-7262 

Sent from the all new AOL app for iOS 


